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Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

March 19, 2017 – March 25, 2017 

Sunday (3/19)    

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Sunday School 

 10:15 am  Youth Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Adult Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Congregational Fund Meeting 

Monday (3/20)   

  6:00 pm  Men’s Club Supper 

  6:30 pm  Men’s Club Meeting 

Tuesday (3/21)   

  8:30 am  Quilter’s Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

Wednesday (3/22)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

 10:00 am  Worship Service   

  4:00 pm  Confirmation  

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

 

  

 

Wednesday (3/22)  cont. 

  5:00 pm  Soup Supper 

  6:30 pm  Worship Service   

Thursday (3/23)   

  7:30 am  TOPS 

  5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal 

  No Worship Service 

Friday (3/24) 

 

Saturday (3/25) 

  

Sunday (3/26)     Food Pantry Sunday 

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Sunday School 

 10:15 am  Youth Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Adult Bible Study 

 11:00 am  Luncheon 

  

   

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Wednesday, March 15, 2017 

Sunday, March 19, 2017 

Third Sunday in Lent 

 Attendance  Offering Budget % Met 
Variance 
Amount 

Weekly 155 $3,424.33 $4,898.00 69.91 ($1,473.67) 

Year to Date 1168 $34,646.71 $44,082.00 78.60 ($9,435.29) 

Financial Information for the week of 2/26/17 

General Fund  



Remember that when you are in need of   

Pastoral care please contact either Pastor 

Matz or the church office at 920-458-4343.  

Please make sure you use the calendar on 

the wall by the office to mark your meetings 

and events in order for them to appear in the            

Forward and Messenger.  

Please remember to check your mailboxes.  

They have been re-alphabetized so make 

sure you check the correct mailbox.  

Scrip Cards are now being sold by the office. Starting 

in February we will set up a table in the Narthex on 

Sunday mornings and Thursday evenings to                           

purchase cards. Cards will be on hand from various 

vendors to be purchased immediately. If you need a 

card that is not available it will be ordered and you 

will receive it the following week. That percentage 

that we receive on cards sold will be held and used 

by any group/committee when there is a need for it. 

Groups/committees will need to notify the office to 

request monies for the program or project.  

The CUS Society of Creation will be holding 
its fifth annual conference on the campus of 
CUW in Mequon on July 7th and 8th, 2017. 
The theme is “The Age of the Earth.” More                   
information and registration is available 
online at http://www.societyofcreation.org/
conferences.php. As usual we have top notch 
speakers lined up. The website will be                           
updated as information becomes available. 
Prof. Josh Locklair is the contact person if you 
have any questions. His contact information 
is available at the link above. 

 

 

 

 

A big Thank You to the Men’s Club and the Youth 

Group for stepping forward to sponsor two of the 

Soup Suppers. If anyone would be interested in  

doing the last one open (March 29th) please let the 

church office know.  

Men’s Club will have a meeting on  Monday, 

March 20 in the Fellowship Hall. Supper will be 

served at 6:00pm and the meeting starts at 6:30pm.  

We need a couple of volunteers to drive 

the church van to pick up people on the 

3rd and 4th Sundays of the month. If you 

are interested or have any questions please 

contact Tom Kroll or the church office.  

Have you looked at the church website lately. 

It has been updated. If you see something 

that you think needs to be fixed please              

contact the church office.  

Thank you to Muriel Gill for taking time  

to send out the Birthday and Anniversary 

cards from church to our members.  

Scrip Cards on hand include: 

BP     Cousin's 

Festival    Kwik Trip 

Marcus Theatre   Menards 

Piggly Wiggly  Pizza Ranch 

Roundy’s  Subway 

Texas Road House Walmart 

Lunch with the Bishop 

You are invited to join us on Sunday, 

March 26th at 11:00am for food and 

fellowship with Rev. Dr. Jamison   

Hardy.   If attending please RSVP to 

the church office by Monday, March 

20th.  

The menu includes:                                        

Fried & Baked Chicken, mash              

potatoes & gravy, corn, green beans, 

coleslaw and ice cream sundaes.  

Members can bring (please only) 

cookies to be included with dessert.  

Enroll now at Sheboygan Lutheran High School. 
Does the right high school really make a difference? 
Yes! Your area Lutheran high school offers so much to 
strengthen your children! From Christian Leadership to 
Art & Music, to AP History, to Youth Apprenticeships, 
the curriculum at LHS has much to offer every student. 
We are proud of our area-high ACT scores and over-all 
scholarship and grant dollars awarded to our graduating 
seniors. Offering over a dozen interscholastic sports 
and extra-curricular activities, there is certainly more 
than one opportunity to participate at any level at LHS.  
Enroll now! The early bird registration fee is $300 until 
March 31. Call or stop by the office to request our                
enrollment packet with all the facts and figures.                        
920-452-3323. 

Wisconsin Parental Choice Program tuition voucher 
information for Parents: 
Lutheran High School is proud to be a part of the                   
Wisconsin Parental Choice Program (WPCP) which 
allows parents to receive a voucher to enroll their                 
children in private and religious schools. The statewide 
program is available to those families within certain low 
to moderate income levels. Student applications can be 
submitted online until April 20. The application portal will 
be available via our LHS homepage at 
www.lutheranhigh.com. The application will ask for last 
year's tax return information, so parents should file their 
returns early for income verification purposes. Contact 
Carmen Dolson at LHS for more information at                                  
920-452-3323. 

Host Family Needed:  Sheboygan Lutheran 
High School is looking for a host family 
by March 31 for a current male student from 
South Korea. A housing stipend is available. If 
you are interested, please contact Mr. 
Holzheimer at holzheimer@lutheranhigh.com or 
call 920-452-3323. 

Congregation Night will be held on            

May 21st at Klemme’s Wagon Wheel.      

You can purchase tickets from                     

Tom Kroll, Dan Drossel,                                    

Dave Hilpertshauser, Jim Meyer or the 

church office.  The Youth Group is 

selling Butter Braids 

now through      

March 26th. Orders 

will be delivered on          

April 9th. Please see 

any Youth Group member to place your order.  

We will be collecting a door offering on the first 

Sundays in April, May and June to help defray 

the cost of the resurfacing the parking lot.  
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